
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Springwell School Expansion Proposal 

 
From 2 June 2014 four weeks of consultation is taking 
place on the proposal to expand Springwell School by 16 
additional places from September 2014. Further 
information can be found by going to 
http://www.southampton.gov.uk/learning/schools/consultati
ons/springwell.aspx or by writing to Springwell Expansion 
Consultation, Infrastructure, Southampton City Council, 
4th Floor, One Guildhall Square, Civic Centre, 
Southampton, SO14 7FP or 
infrastructureandcapital.projects@southampton.gov.uk. 
 
The consultation will close on Monday 30 June 2014.   

 


